
Chapter 20 
 

Annex 48 
 

Change to the Pharmaceutical List – Memo  
 
From: Sameena Arif – PCSE Market Entry Officer 
 
To: All on distribution list for the area of Lancashire Health and Wellbeing Board 
 
Date: 19/04/2024 
 
Dear all 
 
Please note the consolidation of the pharmacies at 50-52 Liverpool Road North, Burscough, 
Lancashire, L40 4BY, (the remaining site) and 6 Mill Lane, Burscough, Lancashire, L40 5TJ, 
(the closing site) will take effect from 20/04/2024 and the pharmaceutical list for the area of 
Lancashire Health and Wellbeing Board will be amended with effect from that date. The 
details of the two affected pharmacies are: 
 

 Remaining site Closing site 

Name of the previous owner 
and trading name, if any 

O’Brien’s Chemist Ltd T/A 
Burscough Pharmacy 

O’Brien’s Chemist Ltd T/A Mill 
Lane Pharmacy 

Name of contractor and 
trading name, if any 

O’Brien’s Chemist Ltd T/A 
Burscough Pharmacy 

O’Brien’s Chemist Ltd T/A Mill 
Lane Pharmacy 

Address 50-52 Liverpool Road North 
Burscough  
Lancashire  
L40 4BY 

6 Mill Lane 
Burscough 
Lancashire  
L40 5TJ 

Total opening hours – Monday 09:00 – 12:00, 12:40 – 19:00 
 

09:00 – 13:00, 14:00 – 17:30 

Total opening hours – 
Tuesday 

09:00 – 12:00, 12:40 – 19:00 
 

09:00 – 13:00, 14:00 – 17:30 

Total opening hours - 
Wednesday 

09:00 – 12:00, 12:40 – 18:00 
 

09:00 – 13:00, 14:00 – 17:30 

Total opening hours – 
Thursday 

09:00 – 12:00, 12:40 – 18:00 
 

09:00 – 13:00, 14:00 – 17:30 

Total opening hours – Friday 09:00 – 12:00, 12:40 – 18:00 
 

09:00 – 13:00, 14:00 – 17:30 

Total opening hours - 
Saturday 

09:00 – 13:00 
 

CLOSED  
 

Total opening hours - Sunday CLOSED  
 

CLOSED  
 

ODS code FQJ64 FE584 

Phone number 01704 893179 01704 892275 

 
Please amend your records accordingly. 
 

 
NHS England’s Privacy Notice describes how certain services are provided on behalf of 
Integrated Care Boards and how personal data is used. It also explains how you can invoke 
your rights as a data subject. We will protect your information in line with the requirements of 
the Data Protection Act 2018. 

 

https://www.england.nhs.uk/contact-us/privacy/privacy-notice/

